
On behalf of all the staff;
wishing you a safe and

relaxing summer full of fun
memories! Thanks for another
great school year, Byng Bears! 

 We will see you all in
September!  

LORD BYNG ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

School’s out for.....



Big thank you to our PAC
Executive and team for all

their time dedicated to making
Byng a fun place to be. We

loved the food days, Hallowe'en
party, pizza days, helping

with the costs of the dance
program, field trip subsidies,

and SO much more!

Miss Moss
Miss Bjelde
Mrs. Levitt

ms. Ongaro (retirement)

Mrs. Wolinsky
Mrs. Dennis

Ms. Lee

Ms. Mercado
Mr. Steele



Report Cards are
available for viewing

until August 10th!



Looking ahead.... 

June 27th ~ Last day of
School for students 

June 28th ~ Admin Day ~ No
School

September 3rd ~ Back to
School

September 20th  ~ Pro-D Day
~ No School

Mark your
Calendars for

next year!

Winter Break
Monday, December 23rd -

Friday, January 3rd 

Spring Break
Monday, March 17th -

Friday, March 28th

2024/2025


